
I am submitting herewith my resume for your perusal and favourable consideration for Regional SHEQ Advisor position in your organisation.

Review of my credentials will indicate that I have 27 years of experience in the areas of EHS Management, Fire Protection & Safety as well as Auditing majorly in Oil & Gas sector. I am presently working with Nigerian Petroleum Development Company Benin City, Edo State as Deputy Manager – Environmental Management. I have a solid background in sustainability, climate change and workplace safety and can bring rich & qualitative experience in creating and implementing OH&S procedures to the position. My professional certifications included Certified Lead Environmental Auditor, NEBOSH Certified (NEBOSH International General Certificate in Occupational Health and Safety, NEBOSH International Certificate in Construction Health and Safety, NEBOSH International Certificate in Fire Safety and Risk Management, NEBOSH National General Certificate in Occupational Health and Safety).

I have an MBA in Management and I have managed the Environmental Management Department of NNPC E&P Ltd for 4years now, this is my current position and in my previous company NNPC Gas Infrastructure Ltd I was Supervisor Environmental Management from April 2013 to January 2021, and I managed the Health Safety and Environment department for up-to 6years. So, I have Environmental and Sustainability experience to be able to work as Environmental Sustainability Analyst your establishment.

In my last assignment, I was In-charge of all aspects of environment, health & safety. I have drawn up project safety plans, written safe working procedures, carried &reviewed risk assessments, inspected machinery and equipment. I am well experienced in incident &accident investigation and making recommendations to the Project Manager concerning the same. In addition to my formal qualifications.

I am confident that you will find my experience and enthusiasm for pioneering ideas and innovative ideas extremely resourceful. I look forward to discussing your objectives and how we can work together to accomplish them.



Yours sincerely,

SEGUN OLORUNSIWA




